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TO ALL LONGLAC EMPLOYEES AND TERRACE BAY RESIDENTS 

  

Once again we are at that time of the year when, with 

thankfulness in our hearts, we can review our past accomplish- 

ments and blessings and face the future with the boundless 

enthusiasms and confidence our way of life and great country 

allows us to enjoy. 

: As in other years, the past year has witnessed 

further forward strides in the mill, the Townsite and the lives 

of all of us. This has resulted in a greater measure of good 

living and happiness and fills us with a just pride which 

comes only to those people who work and live together in a 

spirit of harmony and cooperativeness, With a continuance 

of this spirit, this community cannot help but attain greater 

and greater goals and satisfactions in the years to come. 

    

  

    

    

   

  

   

   

It is my sincere wish that 1955 will be a year of 

progress, happiness and worthy accomplishment for all. However, 

let us not deprive ourselves of our blessings by an accident 

in the home, on the highway or at work, 

On behalf of the LongLac Pulp and Paper Company 

Limited, I wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year. 

LONGLAC PULP AND PAPER COMPANY LIMITED 

D. C. Porter, 
Mill Manager. 

 


